
 

 

 

O-Higan at Kips Bay Sept 27 

1 message 

 
Martin Hara <mhara@mhxdesign.com> Sun, Sep 28, 2014 at 11:51 PM 
To: Sangha 

Dear Dharma Friend, 

Thank you for participating in our O-Higan Zazen-Kai this Saturday, Sept 27
th

, 2014.  It was 

a very special teisho  when Eido  Roshi spoke about O-Higan as  “Reaching the Other 

Shore”. As a memento of this day, here is the photo of our group standing on the Shore with 

Roshi. Although many of our Sangha friends could not be there for this photo, just remember 

that were standing there with everyone. There is no separation between us all when we do 

Zazen. 

Roshi thanks you for your warm kindness in sharing a birthday cake with him for 

his  birthday celebration  in advance (Eido Roshi’s bday is  Oct 1). Your signed  Birthday 

card which also  included a Kinokuniya Book Store Credit Card was deeply appreciated.  

Our next Zazen-kai is being worked out for October. As I had mention to you before, we may 

be doing our next zazen-kai in another facility in the same neighborhood sometime after Oct 

15th.  Please stand by as we prepare more details for our next announcement very soon. 

Meanwhile be well and stay in touch. We look forward to seeing you again very soon. Thank 

you. 

  

Gassho, 

Zensho 

  

Zensho Martin Hara 
zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com 
www.rinzaizensangha.org 
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